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2016 

Get set for the 
reading adventure 
of a lifetime!



Welcome aboard the Macmillan Readers Book Club! 

Whether you’re joining us as an individual or as part of a group  

at school, we’ll be with you on your adventures. 

We’ve created this special Love to Read Diary to help you keep a 

record of all the great books you read. 

To help you decide what to read, each month we will focus on a different genre and share 

our list of ‘recommended reads’ on our website.   

Happy reading! 

The Macmillan Readers

PS: We’d love to know what you think of our Macmillan Readers books.  Submit your 

reviews on our website and if we feature it online we will send you a FREE eBook! 

Start your Book Club: Take a look at our tips for starting a book  
club and assigning roles on the Macmillan Readers website:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

The more that you read, the more things you will know.  
The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go.

Dr. Seuss
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Member’s 
Certificate

My favourite book/s: Books to read this year: Books to read in my life time: 

This is to certify that

is a member of the 
Macmillan Readers  

Book Club

Readers Man
Book Club President



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

New words

We make up 
horrors to help  
us cope with the 
real ones.

Stephen King

OCTOBER
Genre of the month:  
Horror & Mystery

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

When you read a 
short story, you 
come out a little 
more aware and a 
little more in love 
with the world 
around you.

George Saunders

NOVEMBER
Genre of the month:  
Short stories

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

New words

 

Please, sir, I want 
some more. 

Oliver Twist

DECEMBER
Genre of the month:  
Festive Reads

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

JANUARY
Genre of the month:  
Film

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

New words

 

Everything I 
learned I learned 
from the movies.

 Audrey Hepburn 

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

The course of 
true love never 
did run smooth.

William Shakespeare

FEBRUARY
Genre of the month: 
Romance 

New words

 

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

I like to listen.  I 
have learned a 
great deal from 
listening carefully.

 Ernest Hemingway  

MARCH
Genre of the month: 
Audio 

New words

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

All the world’s a 
stage, and all the 
men and women 
merely players.

William Shakespeare

APRIL
Genre of the month:  
Playscripts

New words

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

Education never 
ends, Watson. It is 
a series of lessons, 
with the greatest 
for the last.

Arthur Conan Doyle

MAY
Genre of the month:  
Crime

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

New words

Everybody’s lying 
to me! Tell me the 
truth.  I want to 
know the truth! 

Kara, Owl Hall

 

JUNE
Genre of the month:  
Teen reads 

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

There is more 
treasure in books 
than in all the 
pirates’ loot on 
Treasure Island.

 Walt Disney 

JULY
Genre of the month:  
Adventure

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics



Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

Reading gives us 
some place to  
go when we have 
to stay where  
we are.

Mason Cooley

AUGUST
Genre of the month:  
Non-fiction 

Book title:  

Author:  

My review:  

www.macmillanreaders.com

New words

 

Send us your review using the form on the 
Macmillan Readers website and you could 
win a FREE eBook!  

 

If one cannot 
enjoy reading 
a book over 
and over again, 
there is no use in 
reading it at all. 

 Oscar Wilde  

SEPTEMBER
Genre of the month: 
Classics


